
HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

REGULAR MEETING

May 9, 2013
2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

Theresa Collins-teacher, Kathy Cofer-teacher, Donna Ghaderi-teacher, Deborah Lewis-teacher, Stacey Hughes-parent, Sharon Kennedy-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Visitors:   Gary Milby, Associate Superintendent for Finance
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed May agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Kennedy-1st, Collins-2nd)
Mrs. Handel presented the March minutes and SBDM Committee approved the minutes as presented.  (Cofer-1st, Ghaderi-2nd)  
Good News:  

· Tutoring/enrichment program “Project Bump Them Up”  was a huge success!
· Plans for summer Jump Start Program for incoming kindergarten and 1st graders

·  “Raisin’ Test Scores” testing motivation program was enjoyed by students and teachers.  Students are currently testing!  
· MAP IS COMPLETE!!

· 5th grade trip information was shared with council.

· Title I budget has been increased to $52, 000.  
Committee discussed utilization of space- where to locate the new classroom added for next school year.  Room 101, currently the teacher workroom will serve as a new 2nd grade classroom.  Room 303 (back building next to Mrs. Schaefer) will be used as the workroom.  Group discussed previous months plans and think that is still what is best for space use.
SBDM election results were announced for the 2013-2014 school year.  Current teacher representatives would remain.  Sharon Kennedy and Trish Gwinn will serve as SBDM parent representatives.  Mrs. Handel thanked Stacey Hughes for her years of service to the council.  Mrs. Hughes will participate in the interviews for the open special education position.

Committee discussed hiring process for special education position.  Interviews will be held on right after the SBDM appreciation breakfast on June 13th beginning at 12:00 p.m. at Howevalley.  

Committee discussed meeting days and calendar was constructed for next school year’s meetings.
Mrs. Handel discussed the need for Program Review committees and other SBDM derived committees for the next school year.

Accident reports were reviewed.

School activities and MUNIS budgets were presented.
With no other business, a motion was made and seconded to conclude meeting.
Mrs. Handel reminded SBDM members of the appreciation breakfast at Cracker Barrel on Thursday, June 13, 2013 at 9:00 a.m.

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn.

The meeting adjourned at 3:25   p.m.  (Collins-1st; Lewis-2nd) 

